
  I am offering a $150 discount on full-day charters taken during the month of October.  This 
discounted rate is available only to selected repeat customers and visitors to 
CaptainKevBlogs.com. In order for the discount to apply, charters must be run this month.  No 
other discounts will apply, except for the single angler discount.  Single angler charters will 
carry a $300 minimum, while those involving multiple anglers will carry a $400 minimum.  Call 
361 688 3714 to take advantage of these discounted charter rates this month.  The water out 
there is incredibly clear right now and fishing is good!


